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Automatic Train Control Contract Amendment 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on December 7, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Authorize an amendment to contract C31PV08752 to increase the contract amount 

by $5,282,625.62 from $298,613,613.97 to $303,896,239.59 in Canadian funds, 
inclusive of HST, to provide an extended warranty for the Line 1 ATC system from 
2023 to 2027. 

 
2. Extend the contract expiry date from March 31, 2024 to September 30, 2027, which 

will cover both the closeout of the final project documentation and the extended 
warranty period. 


